
 

Memorandum 21-104 
TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MAYOR CASTNER  

DATE:  JUNE 23, 2021  

SUBJECT: REAPPOINTMENT OF ROBERTA HIGHLAND AND SCOTT SMITH TO THE 
PLANNING COMMISSION   

Roberta Highland and Scott Smith are reappointed to the Planning Commission. Their terms expire 
July 1, 2024. 

 

Recommendation  

Confirm the reappointments of Roberta Highland and Scott Smith to the Planning Commission. 

 


